
23/12/2020 

MRS Laura Duncan 
21 Hoddle Crescent CRES 
Davidson NSW 2085 
Lauracduncan1@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

We are a family like many others in this area enjoying a community of mainly detached family 
homes. We chose to settle and raise our family in this area for the safety of our children 
keeping the area population low is in the interest of preserving our lifestyle choice and the 
safety of our community. The is so much development around us and other densely populated 
areas, please stop multi story developments in our community. 
We have 3 gyms in our small area we do not need another. We have plenty of shops there is 
no need or demand for more with empty shops sitting in the nearby sorlie road. The community 
do not want this. This only benefits profit making property developers. There has not been 
enough consultation with the community on this issue. It only effects the people who live here 
lives, we should be consulted, considered & heard. I only see this as a thing that reduces my 
children's safety and destroys a way of living. Our children get to roam in this little safe 
community from homes with families we know to parks and open spaces, please don't turn our 
area into a concrete jungle where families no longer feel safe due to over population and 
blocks of apartments. This is a family area with family single dwelling homes. We want to keep 
it this way and preserve it for the next generation. There are plenty of apartment blocks in 
surrounding suburbs for people who need this type of accommodation. 
Many thanks
Laura 
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